
Results: Next Steps
Congratulations

Congratulations on your GCSE results. No doubt there is a mix of relief, excitement, and possibly shock as your school life comes to an end. What does not end, 
however, is our willingness to help you succeed in your next steps. 

Are your grades at or above what is required for your next steps? Then check the enrolment information you have been sent to 
ensure your place is secure at your chosen establishment. 

Are your grades lower than expected and you think they may not be sufficient for your next steps? Then your first action 
should be to contact the college/provider to discuss your grades directly with them in relation to the course you applied for. It is possible in 
these unique times, that they may accept your grades or adjust your offer to suit. Please contact them as soon as possible to discuss this. They 
will be busy and the sooner you make contact the more likely a positive result will be achieved. 

Are you still unsure as to what your next steps after school should be? Then you have a number of options to gain advice. Listed 
below are the details of the national careers service helpline as well as the contact details for local providers. Most importantly we at Cams Hill 
School are here to help. Please email spurslow@camshill.com with a contact number and I will call to offer any help I can between now and 
September.  

Contacts
National Careers Service: An impartial service for pupils and carers/parents to advise on next steps. They can be contacted on 0800 100900

College contact details

• Fareham College: 01329 815200 (Fareham), 01329815300 (Cemast),  Info@Fareham.ac.uk 

• St Vincent College: 02392 603616,  

• Portsmouth College: 02392 667521,  hello@tpc.ac.uk

•  HSDC: 023 9387 9999 

• Sparsholt: 01962 776441,  enquiry@sparsholt.ac.uk 

• Barton Peveril: 02380 367200,  enquiries@barton.ac.uk

• Highbury College: 02392 383 131,  info@highbury.ac.uk 

• Peter Symonds: 01962 857500 

•  Itchen College: 02380 435636,  info@itchen.ac.uk

• Army Foundation College: 01423 813248

• Chichester College: 01243 786321

• Eastleigh: 02380 911000,  goplaces@eastleigh.ac.uk

• Bay House School: 02392 587931

Be aware that Highbury and Portsmouth College have combined to become the City of Portsmouth College. For your cohort, however, 
there are no changes to contacts etc. 
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